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Dear Bro. Chalk: 

P. 0. Box 194-3 
Asheville, N. C. 28802 
January 11, 1966 

Rece.ived your letter of January ·16 and happy to hear 
from you. I know what a busy man you are and thought 
perhaps 'II!y request had just slipped your mind. We 
thoroughly enjoyed your lesson the morning we attended 
services at Broad street and wanted others here in 
Asheville to hear it. You said that it had been ta.ped 
and that I could borrow the tape to use for my class. 
I am not exactly sure of the title but it waa along 
the line of "Take the Light" instead of "Send the Light" . 

Please let me take this opportunity to thank Bro. Fisher 
for sending me the copies of his lessons on The Church. 

I am most grateful for the opportunity to add your sermon 
to my "tape" library and will use it carefully and return 
it to you aa soon as possible. 

May the Lord continue to bless you in your efforts at 
Broad Street and in your future endeavor with the Herald 
of Truth. 

In Christian Love, 

Melvin Gambr~ll 
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